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TO: Honorable Mayor and Councilmembers 
FROM: Sports Hall of Fame Committee 
DATE: September 10, 2019 
SUBJECT: Recommendations for changes to the resolution. 
 
Recommendation 
The committee asks that the Town Council to review and accept the 
following changes to Resolution 15-1291: 
 
The members of the committee have come up with a change upon 
having gone through three induction ceremonies that might help the 
committee in coming years with additional nominations. 
 

- 1. This committee passed an item in their meeting on August 
13, 2019, that recommends on setting a set date as the first 
Saturday of June to have the induction ceremony.  

 
Fiscal Impact 
There would be no fiscal impact to the town or the budget of this 
committee at this time. 
 
Background 
The committee has met on numerous occasions and every year it 
comes up that we need to have a set date on the calendar. This set date 
will allow the committee to work closely with nominees especially 
some that might no longer live in the town. It would also allow the 
committee to have top billing on the town’s calendar with no other 
events to be held. 
 



Information on Item 1: An example as to why this is so important to us 
as we had a nomination this year that we had to table due to the fact 
that we didn’t have a date set in stone. With the change made last year 
we have changed the dates of closing for nominations. This also would 
allow for uniformity of the induction ceremony being the same date 
year after year. It is also before school ends and wouldn’t be impacted 
by summer vacation. 
 
Item was met with unanimous consent of the committee, including 
chair Roman Garcia, vice-chair Helen Roldan, secretary Marcos 
Gutierrez and committee members Karina Cid and Jim Hamilton. 


